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BOLLINGEN FOUNDATION, INC. 

1*0 EAST 62«P STREET 

NEW YORK 21, R Y. 
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_ 

January 22, 1960 
«* 

• 

Professor José Ferrater Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania • 

' 

. *&L 

Dear Professor Mora: 

\ 

Thank you very much for your letter 
of January 18 in recommendation of Professor •*' 
Maria Zambrano* 

; . - * • • - "-t 

• 

The Trustees of the Foundation will 
find your evaluation very helpful in reaching 
a decisión next spring in the matter of a grant 

••i 

.* 

Sincerely your 

Tu***^. 
J/ 

Mary (y. Ritter 
Administrative Assistant 
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